
Upon enrollment all students receive a copy of the Student Handbook, which includes a section 
on HPTC’s Crime Awareness Policy with the current Campus Security Report.  Detailed 
information is also found in the Student Disclosure Notice and is available in the Student 
Services, Financial Aid Office, and on this website. In addition to being informed about campus 
security during orientation and with periodical updates, on or before October 1st of each year, 
HPTC publishes and distributes an annual Campus Security Report to all enrolled students and 
current employees. A paper copy of the report is available upon request in the Financial Aid 
Office. You can also access the full report at https://ope.ed.gov/campussafety/#/. 

 

https://nwtech.edu/wp-content/uploads/2015/05/StudentHandbook.pdf
https://nwtech.edu/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/DISCLOSURE-NOTICE.pdf
https://ope.ed.gov/campussafety/#/

